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The University of New England College of Pharmacy is seeking applicants for a PGY1
pharmacy practice residency, with an emphasis in community care. Our program has
recently been granted precandidate status by the Accreditation Services Division from
the American Society of Health-Systems Pharmacists. One residency position is
available for the 2013-14 year. The residency program activities include direct patient
care services, teaching, practice management and scholarly activity.

The residency is program is designed such that 60% of the resident’s time will be
dedicated to patient care services, 20% of teaching, 10% to practice management and
10% to scholarly activity.

The resident will be exposed to five longitudinal and three concentrated learning
experiences through their year of tenure. The main longitudinal experiences revolve
around practice management and patient care services. The concentrated learning
experiences comprise both didactic and experiential teaching. In addition, the resident
may choose concentrated electives as part of their residency experience.

Applications received by January 15, 2013 will be assured of full consideration. On-site
interviews will be offered to qualified candidates in the months of January and
February.

For more information regarding the program and/or application process, please visit our
website at: http://www.une.edu/pharmacy/practice/residency

Kindest Regards,
g hant K. Suddian

Meghan K. Sullivan, Pharm.D.

Director, Community Pharmacy Residency Program
T: (207) 221-4081

F: (207) 523-1927

msullivanl1l@une.edu
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